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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CONCERNING PROPOSED CHANGES TO 

BEAUMONT-CHERRY VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
REGULATIONS GOVERNING WATER SERVICE:  

PART 5: CHARGES 
WATER CONNECTION FEES AND MISCELLANEOUS FEES  

 

Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 
Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District 
560 Magnolia Avenue, Beaumont, CA 92223 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District (BCVWD) is 
considering increasing water connection fees and miscellaneous fees, and amendments to Part 
5 of the District’s Regulations Governing Water Service.  

Reason for proposed fees and charges and basis for charges 

 BCVWD is committed to providing safe and reliable water services in a cost-effective manner 
while protecting water resources and the public’s health. Operational costs have increased, and 
the District must increase fees and charges to assure that they cover customer-imposed costs. 
The purpose of these fees and charges is to charge customers for the cost of the facilities and 
labor required to provide services, and no proposed fee exceeds the estimated full cost of 
rendering the service. This will allow BCVWD to continue to provide safe, clean and reliable water 
to its customers. 

 The proposed increases are the result of a detailed analysis and an independent professional 
Miscellaneous Fees Study prepared to determine the appropriateness of the proposed fees and 
charges. Upon request, a copy of the Miscellaneous Fees Study may be obtained at the District’s 
Administrative Office located at 560 Magnolia Avenue, Beaumont, California, 92223 or by visiting 
the District website at www.bcvwd.org.  
If adopted, the increased fees will become effective beginning January 1, 2023.  

At the date, time and location specified above, the Board of Directors will conduct a Public Hearing 
to consider the proposed increases to fees and charges. The Public Hearing will be for hearing 
oral public testimony and receiving written comments. The Board may continue the hearing 
without further written notice. To be included in the Public Hearing, any written comment must be 
received by BCVWD not later than the end of the Public Hearing.   
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More information about the proposed fees and charges is available on the BCVWD website at 
www.bcvwd.org. Staff are also available to answer questions. You can call 951-845-9581 or 
email info@bcvwd.org.  

 
This information will be made available in alternative formats upon request, as required by the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, by contacting the Administrative Assistant at (951) 845-9581. 
Requests for disability-related modifications or accommodations required to facilitate meeting 
participation, including requests for auxiliary aids, services or interpreters require different lead 
times, ranging from five business days to two weeks. Please provide as much advance notice as 
possible in order to assure availability. 
 
CONTACT:  Dr. Kirene Bargas (951) 845-9581  info@bcvwd.org 
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